
 
 
 

Par.04/04.2023 
Dear Parents, 
 
MoE Textbooks: As you know, the curriculum framework of UAE includes certain mandatory 
subjects as follows: Arabic (Pass% - 50), UAE Soci0-Cultural-Moral Studies (Pass % - 40) and 
Islamic Studies (Pass % - 50 and it is prescribed only for Muslim Students). The MoE has already 
informed the School to insist the parents to get the original copy of the text books for their 
wards right from the beginning. Since the copyright is restricted, xerox copies of these books 
are not allowed. The School is left with no option but advising the parents strictly to do the 
needful for their wards. 
 
Stranger-Danger: The School is doing its best to ensure the safety and security of the students 
especially at the dispersal time. The School has made a system to disperse the students in 
turns under supervision. Accordingly, the own transport parents had been advised to enter 
the campus and pick the child under the surveillance system through the rear gate. Our 
rationale to introduce such a system is: 

• Stranger-Danger can be avoided  
• Prone to accidents may avoided  

Unfortunately, some parents fail to understand the severity of the reality and with certain 
excuses, they urge their wards to get out of the campus unaccompanied by any adults. Once 
again, all such parents are informed that the School will bear no responsibility for the 
mishaps or any untoward incidents that were caused due to non-compliance of the School 
regulations. 
 
Unauthorized Absence: Some students have not started attending the classes yet even after 
reminders. The names of the students who fail to report by 05th May 2023, may be removed 
from the roll.  
 
Heavy Bag Issue: The School is finding some possible ways of reducing the weight of the 
Student Bags of Grades 01 to 05 through the following means: 

a) Holding some textbooks back in the School as per timetable: 
b) Utilizing available notebooks for more than one Subject 
c) Clubbing Periods of the same subjects limiting number of subjects a day. 
d) Reducing the class hours of Grade o1 (Still in discussion). 

 
With thanks ad regards, 

Principal/27.04.2023 


